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A Message regarding the PSAT test to Port Moody Secondary Students and their Parents and Guardians

[bookmark: _GoBack]If students are considering college in the U.S. they will need either a SAT or ACT score for admission consideration.  PMS offers the PSAT – the Preliminary SAT.  It’s an inexpensive way to practice for the SAT – students who take the PSAT typically score 120 points higher on the SAT than those who do not.  Students will receive personalized feedback on their tests and can see which questions were answered incorrectly, and what academic skills need improvement. The PSAT is offered by the College Board once only in the fall; PMS is sitting the PSAT at 3 pm on October 15.  To sign up to write the test, please see Ms Truax in the Career Centre, and supply name, grade, student number and contact information.  To confirm registration see Ms Truax BY OCTOBER 10 (NEW DATE). Details are on the school website: Career Centre/Opportunities page.


Regards,



Mrs. Fern Truax
Career Resources Facilitator,
Port Moody Secondary School
ftruax@sd43.bc.ca 
604.939.6656, Ext. 3066

